
Second Harvest Food Bank is taking every safety precaution for our volunteers and staff 
including increased cleaning/sanitizing of our facility after each volunteer shift, consistent 
handwashing, along with social distancing.  We do ask volunteers and staff to stay home if they 
experience any symptoms of illness.  We have decreased the number of volunteers per shift to 
40 (it was 80).  We require masks for all staff, visitors and volunteers and we provide gloves to 
all volunteers.  For social distancing purposes we break each volunteer shift into 2-3 groups so 
no more than 15-20 volunteers are working on any one project. 
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